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Participants will: 

• Describe proposed criteria for identifying patients who require management in the 
inpatient medical hospital 

• Discuss challenges unique to the management of medically complex patients with eating 
disorders from both behavioral and psychodynamic perspectives 

• Apply specific strategies to effectively manage medically complex patients with eating 
disorders in the inpatient medical hospital 

• Identify patients who meet criteria for Severe and Enduring Eating Disorders (SE-ED) and 
appreciate ethical dilemmas associated with their care 


